
Construction Update 

Marshfield-Danville NH PS19(1) 

[VT Route 2 Resurfacing Project] 
 

DATE: Friday, April 7, 2023 
 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACT AND DURATION: Beginning on Monday, April 10, through Friday, 
April 14, between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., construction activity will begin 
for the Marshfield-Danville Resurfacing Project Along U.S. Route 2 (U.S. 2). Motorists 
can expect minimal traffic impacts as work will be done outside of the roadway. 
Flaggers will be present to assist motorists through the work zone. 
 
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES: Crews will be on-site throughout the week to install 

signage and message boards on U.S. 2. 

LOCATION: Beginning near the Plainfield/Marshfield town line, on U.S. 2, near the 

intersection of U.S. Route 2 Hillside Drive, and extending easterly along U.S. Route 2 to 

a point just west of the VT Route 15 and U.S. 2 intersection in West Danville.  

PROJECTED COMPLETION: Summer 2025 

 

For more information: 
Public Information Consultant: Leah Kostick 
Project Hotline: 860-815-0269  
Email: Leah.Kostick@wsp.com 
 


